
-----Original Message----- 
From: Nancy Owens [mailto:naneded@arkansas.net]  
Sent: Sunday, June 29, 2014 12:13 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Regulations #5 & #6 
 
I strongly support the amendments 5 & 6 of the Arkansas Pollution Control & Ecology Commission 
Regulations so that further CAFO introduction in the Buffalo River watershed will be outlawed. 
It makes economic sense to protect the tourism that has flourished for years in this area; the karst 
topography is too vulnerable to pollution  from these operations to risk even more of it. A recreational 
river must have high quality water. 
I'm also concerned about health threats to the public from water & air borne pathogens, as well as 
environmental degradation associated with these farms. 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Owens 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


